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November 13, 2018

Dear Saint Joseph High School Families,

Saint Joseph High School has applied for the eLearning waiver should we have inclement weather during the
coming winter months. We may also use up to two eLearning days for professional development.

elLearning Days allow course work to continue on a day when school is cancelled due to inclement weather.
elearning Days can also allow course work to continue when classes are cancelled for faculty and staff
professional development.

This allows students to continue their learning using technology rather than making up missed days at the
end of the school year.

On a day when classes at Saint Joseph High School are cancelled due to inclement weather information
published will indicate whether it is an eLearning Day or for professional development. Information will be
found on Canvas for each class. This includes assignments, teacher contact information, and teacher hours.
All assignments will be posted on Canvas by 9:00 a.m. on the day school is cancelled. Teachers will be
available for students to contact them for four hours between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

While most Saint Joseph families have reliable Internet connections, we are sensitive to circumstances that
prevent students from connecting. The school is open from 7:00 a.m. until 4:30 p.m. on normal school days
if students need additional time to make up work. Students will have two days to turn in work when
coming back from an eLearning Day. The Indiana Department of Education mandates that we count a
student absent if assignments are not completed by the due date.

We look forward to working together to make this a positive experience for our students and families. If
you have questions, please feel free to contact us.

Slncerely, o

John Kennedy

Principal
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